Leung Ka Ki (7A) 

Please help Orbis


I read an article headlined “Eye-opening experience” (Young Post, October 6). It was about a fund-raising project for Orbis, an international sight-saving charity.


Three students from the Hong Kong International School went to Hainan Island with $140,000 which they helped raise for Orbis.


Most teenagers take their health and possessions for granted and so this was a valuable chance for them to visit the poor.


The students worked as volunteers with medical officers in Hainan. They met people who have cataracts and other eye ailments. All of them learned a lot.


Cataracts are very common among old people and, in Hong Kong, they can have surgery.


But many who live in poor provinces on the mainland don’t have access to this care. With the help of Orbis, many poor people can regain their eyesight.


We should help Orbis to help those in need.
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